Draft letter on foreign aid
We have drafted a letter to go to the Prime Minister with a copy the Minister for Foreign Affairs. A similar letter could be sent to the Leader of the Opposition.

We presume any letters will tackle the policies that are being taken to the Election.

Dear Prime Minister,
I/we am/are writing to you out of concern at the present direction in which our Foreign Aid budget is moving.

It has been reduced in previous years, and in 2016 by a further $11.8b  Please do not further decrease the level of aid and in fact you should set a future target, and target date, of at least the United Nations’ target of 1% of GDP by 2017.
Further, you should allocate the bulk of Australia’s aid towards really helpful programmes which will benefit the people of the countries to which it is allocated, rather than to the benefit of Australian business enterprises.

For some years the Australian Government has sent a portion of its Aid Budget through the programmes of non-Government Organisations (NGO’s). Unless this part of the Budget is spared from the cuts to the overall Foreign Aid Budget, the consequent disruption to agreements made between Australian NGO’s and their partner local agencies will be horrific.
I/We also see that the previous allocation to the people of Africa has been cut. Restore this and ensure that aid is not used to further Australia’s political aims on the international scene. 

We hope you take my/our concerns into account when framing your policies for the election.
